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 Helen Zhao

From: cherry 
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2006 5:07 AM
To: Helen Zhao
Subject: Re: TCB New Application for Futaba, FCC ID: AZPT3PM-24G
Assessment No.: AN06T6303
Importance: High

Dear Helen. 
Thanks for your e-mail, the answers please see the below "blue word"
under your Questions. 

Best Regards, 
Cherry Wang 

-----Original Message----- 
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2006 5:43 PM 
Subject: Futaba Corporation, FCC ID: AZPT3PM-24G, Assessment NO.:
AN06T6303, Notice#1 

Question #1: The manual in the filing indicates "for basic operation,
please refer to separate 3PM Instruction Manual". Please submit "3PM
Instruction Manual". 

Ans: The 3PM Instruction Manual is attached , please see the file"3PM
Manual.pdf" 

Question #2: Please address 15.247(i) RF exposure requirement. The max.
power output is 69.5mW, which is above low threshold specified in TCB
exclusion list 2002. If the device falls in portable category (less than
20cm from the antenna to human body), you may need to perform SAR. If
the device falls in mobile category (greater than 20cm from the antenna
to human body), then you need to provide MPE calculation in the report.
Also please update the user manual to add the following statements: 

Caution: Exposure to Radio Frequency Radiation. 
To comply with FCC RF exposure compliance requirements, a separation
distance of at least 20 cm must be maintained between the antenna of
this device and all persons. This device must not be co-located or
operating in conjunction with any other antenna or transmitter. 

Ans: Futaba have signed "declaration of compliance", please see the
attached file.
The caution added on page 3 of 3PM 2.4GHz User Manual, please see the
attached file. 

Best Regards, 
Helen Zhao 

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can
continue on the above referenced application. Failure to provide the
requested information within 30 days of the original e-mail date may
result in application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also,
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should
not be submitted. Any questions about the content of this correspondence
should be directed to the e-mail address listed below the name of the
sender.




